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Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our Art and design sessions this term we have been designing puppets to tell the 
story of Rama and Sita. 
 
We would like you to join us for our Art and D.T shared lesson on Friday 4th October 

between 8.45am – 9.45am where you will have the opportunity to support your child with 

their sewing skills as they sew their puppet together. We are unable to accommodate 

younger siblings on this occasion.    

The shared lesson will be a fantastic opportunity for you to take part in activities alongside 
your child and to share the learning experience with them. 
 
We hope that by joining us for our shared lesson you will be able to celebrate your child’s 
learning and achievements in school. 
 
Please sign in at reception when you arrive. 
 
We look forward to seeing you!  
 
Many thanks for your support, 
 
 
Miss Jefferies  
Year Two Teacher 
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